
Controlling the borders

It sounds as if the government is now going to take more action to clamp down
on the people trafficking and smuggling that is a daily event across the
Channel. Many people are writing to MPs to complain that Poland and the EU is
seeking to resist large illegal movements across their border whilst the UK
authorities  are daily assisting people smugglers and traffickers to make
money out of endangering the lives of a mixture of refugees and illegal
economic migrants from France, a safe country.

The government is taking new legislation through Parliament to strengthen the
law. All too many failed asylum seekers who have lost their case and more
than one appeal stay on, with a legal industry seeking to frustrate the
decision of the Home Office that they so not  qualify as asylum seekers. The
Home Secretary needs to check her draft Bill to make sure it will be a
sufficient instruction to the courts. Those who claim to be asylum seekers
should be given a fair hearing and opportunity to make their case. They
should have the right to a single appeal to an independent court. There
should not be a way of using delayed processes to allow them to carry on
living in  the UK long after it has been determined they are not asylum
seekers .
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